NIRMALA DEVELOPERS

To

The Authority
WBRERA
West Bengal
Kolkata

DECLARATION OF NOT REQUIRING HEIGHT CLEARANCE NOC

Sir / Madam,

This for your kind information that there was no mandatory requirement for Height
Clearance, for our project “NIRMALA ORCIIID” at Premises No. 95/2/1 Dakshindari Road,
Holding No. 897/A, Police Station — Lake Town, Ward No.- 34, South Dum Dum
Municipality, Kolkata — 700048, District — 24 Parganas North as per the required norms of
Airports Authority of India as it will be a seven storied building.

Thanking You

Yours faithfully

Nirmala Developers
Do T
i\

Partner

9 Regd. Off. : 312, Laketown, Block A, Near P.S. Laketown, Kolkata - 700 089.
= | 75959 27970, B4 : nirmalagroup4u@gmail.com, @ : www.nirmalagroups.com



